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For more information about the accessibility upgrade, please contact the project team during business 
hours on 1800 722 203 (free call), email stationsupgrade@qr.com.au or visit queenslandrail.com.au

Ticketing equipment relocation
Friday 26 November 2021
On Friday 26 November the ticketing machines 
on platforms 1 and 2 will be relocated to a new 
permanent location, at the bottom of the footbridge 
stairs (please refer to map below).

Both ticketing machines will be temporarily 
unavailable for use on Friday 26 November. You will 
be able to top up your go card or buy a paper ticket 
from the station ticket office during this time.

We appreciate your patience and cooperation as we 
upgrade your station.
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Current ticketing machine location

Cannon Hill station

New ticketing machine location


